FAQ: Entry Passes/Access to Beaufort

Related Questions

| am here from out of the county taking care of an
elderly parent. Will | be able to enter Beaufort, if | leave
to go to Morehead City?

Yes. Please contact entrypass [at] beaufortnc.org for additional information. You may also use
the pass mailed to your parent’s Beaufort address.

| live DownEast, how do | get to Food Lion?

Drive to the Turner Street entrance and show a valid NC Driver’s License with a Carteret County
address. Entry and exit will be at Turner Street only.

| live in Beaufort but have an out of county Driver’s
License? Will |1 be permitted to enter?

Yes. You will receive an entry pass in the mail at your Beaufort address (address where water
bill is mailed). Passes are not in the April water bill. They are being mailed separately and
should arrive no later than Wednesday, April 8.

|l own a second home in Beaufort and | am planning to
come this weekend. Will | be able to enter?

No. Unless you were already in Beaufort at 5 p.m. on Tuesday, March 31 when the Proclamation
took effect, the answer is no.
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